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News From the Nest 
 

For the first time in my career in education the relief of the end of the school year will be shared by as 
many parents as it is by the students and staff. I’m sure that I’m not alone in wanting this very 
challenging year to be over combined with the hope that the Education Minister is correct in feeling that 
we will be able to start in September in a more normal format. I have included links below to the 
documents provided by Alberta Health that will act as guidelines for the re-entry plans created by the 
individual school jurisdictions for the upcoming school year. 
 

This week will mark the last learning template being sent out by our classroom teachers as the year 
starts to wind down. We will use this week to conclude any new instructional pieces and next week will 
include time to finish tasks that haven’t yet been completed with final report cards being sent home on 
June 26th. In a typical year we usually end the year with some fun whole school activities like our sports 
field day and this year we will have to rely on some virtual fun events like our Math Fair Week that kicks 
of on June 15th and our Student Council is looking forward to our online Talent Show. Another fun 
happening that typically occurs in our school is when our resident “Mother Duck” Ms. Driver hatches her 
flock in an incubator. This year she had to do it while in quarantine and here is a link to her ducklings 
first swim for all to enjoy: 
https://drive.google.com/file/d/12Tia5PKE77G1Y3oBvDBZBmLAh8QBg94F/view?usp=sharing  
 

Sincerely, 
Jordan Fenton 
 

Student Activities 
Last call for Talent Show Entries! Talent show Entries due:  June 15  Talent Show posted: June 22 
 

Gotchas for S.O.A.Ring at home! Last week’s GOTCHA winners: 
Hazel M, Santana F, Reilly H, Sophie M,  Ameera J, Stephen F & Anvi B 
 

Yearbook Order is ready for you! 
Our 2019-2020 yearbook is available to order online at ybpay.lifetouch.ca using the Yearbook 
ID 12149320.  Cost is $25 and the order deadline is June 30, 2020. This will be a year to remember for 
sure! 
 

After the Bell Snack Program is Back! 
If you would like to receive the snack hamper and have not registered, go to 
www.chestermerefoodbank.ca and under ‘Receive a Hamper’ click on Self Referral.  
 

Alberta Heath School Re-Entry Guidelines 
https://open.alberta.ca/publications/2020-21-school-re-entry-plan 
https://open.alberta.ca/publications/covid-19-information-guidance-school-re-entry-scenario-1 
https://open.alberta.ca/publications/covid-19-information-guidance-school-re-entry-scenario-2 
 

June 15 – 19, 2020        EAGLES S.O.A.R  
(Safe Organized Accountable Respectful)   

 


